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Dear Board Clerk Don Brown,

As an Illinois resident, as a scientist, and as a parent, I am asking that you support the adoption of the Clean Vehicle
Standards for clean air: the Advanced Clean Trucks, Advanced Clean Cars, and Heavy-Duty Omnibus rules.

Promoting adoption of clean vehicle standards would have great health benefits for all residents of Illinois. Illinois
was ranked fifth in the country with the highest number of deaths from particular matter pollution per capita in
2023.  Transportation is the largest source of climate warming emissions in Illinois, so these state standards would
save lives and benefit our state and represent an important step towards making sure that all Illinois communities
have clean air to breathe.

Please vote in favor of Illinois adoption of the Clean Vehicle Standards. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Liam Palmer
Skokie, IL
liam.palmer@gmail.com
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